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County Lines Needs Assessment – Presentation given by Claire Thomas from 
North Wales Police: 
 

 Board Members will take the information back to their organisations to ascertain 
how best to feed into this 

 The NWSB Business Unit will discuss at a national level 

 Will be raised/ discussed at adults board  

 Take key messages to business development day 

 CT to attend board periodically to update 
 
The following policy was ratified by the NWSCB members: 
 

 Joint Protocol in Relation to Safeguarding Children & Young People affected by 
Adults viewing Indecent Images of Children - This policy will be available on the 
NWSB website to view and download shortly.   

 
NWSCB Business Plan/ Development Session:  
 
The Business and Finance plan was considered and will be discussed in more detail 

at the NWSB Business Development Day on 28th January 2019.  

National Protection Procedures:  
 

 Chair of the NWSCB urged members of the board to review the current chapter 
and asked the group to liaise with their representatives involved in the 
feedback.   

 The next Joint Adult & Children’s P&P Group - Planning and Intervention stage 
of the National Safeguarding Procedures is scheduled for 4th February 2019.  
 

CPR Group Update:  
 
Ynys Mon MAPF:  
 

 Presentation included in the NWSCB Meeting Pack.  Key issues identified:  
 

Good Practice  

√ Voice of the Child captured within Case Notes  
√ Direct Work with the Children and Mother  
√ Multi agency representation at key safeguarding meeting  

 



Areas for improvement  

 Lack of Pre-birth Assessment  
 GP report for initial Case Conference  

 

Conwy CPR: 

 Chair and reviewers now identified.  
 

Local Delivery Group Feedback to the Board  

 Raised concern around the procedures.  

 Feedback presented from Gwynedd Inspection. 

 Would like to see Formal launch/ learning for frontline staff when policies and 
procedures have been ratified.   

 Positive feedback received from the NSPCC/ NWSCB CSE Community of 
Practice Event 

 

Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse (IICSA) 

 The IICSA is still a live enquiry; Flintshire LA and North Wales Police have given 
evidence. 

 
 


